Pedestrian hospitalized after
being hit by cyclist

Just before the fireworks were to go off in Truckee on July4 a
pedestrian was hit by a bicyclist.

Petra Bakker-Borhani, 24, of Truckee was booked into jail on
charges of driving under the influence.

The pedestrian, whose name has not been released, was taken to
Tahoe Forest Hospital in Truckee after sustaining major trauma
to his head.

Anyone who has information about the incident is asked to call
Sgt. Robert Womack at (530) 550.2335.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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